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Raszka Shelley

From: Suz S <savicorama@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:23 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515

Please do not prevent gray wolves from ever being included on the state's list of threatened or endangered 
species by passing bill HB 3515. The planet needs all of our animals, we have to save those that we haven't 
killed off, very few of us have the power to make a difference or a change, but you do. Please don't let this bill 
get passed. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 
-Suzana Savic 


